
CIRCULAR 
 
1018/TMA                                                                                    May 21, 2020 
 
To;     

Members of the Association 
 

SUBJECT: - EID-UL-FITAR HOLIDAY’S 
 
Dear Members; 

We have inform to you that Association Office would remain close on account 

of “EID-UL-FITAR HOLIDAY’S” with effect from Friday 22nd May 2020 to 

Wednesday 27th May 2020. 

 
Thanks with regards, 
 
 
M. Muzzammil Husain 
Secretary General 
 


